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fou to South Dublin County Council
Corporate Services Department

Ms Mary Harney, T.D.,
Minister for Health & Children,
Dept. of Health & Children,
Hawkins House,

Hawkins Street,

Dublin 2.

25™ May 2010
Please quote our Ref. No. on all correspondence: M3/0510

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Minister Harney,

The following amended Motion was passed at the County Council meeting held on
10™ May 2010:

“That this council writes to the Minister for Health to ask why LDN (Low Dose
Naltrexone) has not been licensed and prescribed for general use in Ireland. LDN
helps with autoimmune related illnesses like MS, Crohn's, Cancer and many many
more. The drug is available and approved in 50mg doses for the past 25 years in the
state. LDN in small dosages of 4.5 MG is proven to beneficial to those who are
suffering from cancerous illnesses.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

%\M

Mary Maguire,
Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.
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